Gentry Warner

January Board Meeting

Past Events

Last Day Before Break students participated in brain bowl, watching movies as class and playing
dodgeball. It was a good last day to be rewarded after all the finals the students took in all 8
periods.

Holiday Tournament was held at Arapahoe and the girls ended up with a (-2 record and the boys
finished with a 1-1 record.

Wrestling went well, Jacen Smith placed over break in a tournament.

Bowling had one tournament over break where they finished second as a team. It will be exciting
to see how they do at state.

Berkley Warner
January Board Meeting
Upcoming Events

Winter sports are around the half point mark. Their schedules continue to be busy and hectic.
This weekend is the youth basketball tournament that our school hosts. Wrestling and Bowling
also compete on Saturday. Next week is RPAC Vocal and Art along with RPAC Basketball
towards the end of the week.

FFA has their second LDE next week on the 18th. FFA members will start brainstorming ideas
for FFA week. FCCLA members are also busy working on their STAR Projects. They compete at
the beginning of next month in Curtis. There are ____ girls competing in a STAR project.



